
Jan. 14, 1985 

Dear Mll':. Bailey, 

We have in our club a couple that we feel merits being 
nominated as Honor Couple Nominees for the Miami Valley 
Dance Council. 

They began lessons in 1960, taught by C.W."Bud" Froehle 
at the Civilian Club at Wright-Patterson AFB, and graduated 
in 1961. They have been active dancers, first joining the 
Circle -8s and the Cedarville Square Dance Club before jOin-
ing the Xenia Hospitality Squares in 1973 when the club was 
formed. They have been angelsc,:and assisted with many lesson 
classes. They have always promoted good relationships with 
other clubs and have been credited with over 100 banner raids 
and recieved their Honor Badges in Nov. 1984. Had it not been 
for his changing work shifts, this honor could have been t 
recieved alot sooner because they greatly support the club 
when possible. Among the offices they have held are President, 
Vice-President, and Banner Chairman and also was our club 
representative for the Miami Valley Dance Council several times. 
In 1984, they were President and due to the illness and death 
of our Vice-Presidents vdfe, they took over that position for 
the second half of the year. Also, due to job related problems 
of the elected officer, they also took over the job of Banner 
Chairman for him. All of thse jobs were done in an outstanding 
manner and merit being recognized. They are truly supportive 
members of the Xenia Hospitality Squares and we are proud to 
nominate Zane and Helen Bailey for the Honor Coup~e for the 
Miami Valley Dance Council. 

Thamk you very much. 

Wil & Vi Millw~rd 
V. Pres. 

1826 Crase Dr. 
Xenia, Ohio 45385 
Home Phone; 372-3452 


